Barrie Cricket elub
To,

Bawn McAlpine
City Clerk, Corporate Services
Barrie, ON

Subject: Request to make a deputation to the council on May 9, 2011 for having a Cricket Pitch in Barrie

Dear Ms. McAlpine,

On behalf of Barrie Cricket Club | would request you to put the club on open delegation with the
council on the May 9, 2011 so that the sport enthusiast can show the support “Barrie needs a Cricket
ground and pitch”.

If you have any specific questions feel free to contact me and | will be more than happy to answer your
questions.

Sincerely

Arjun Batra
President
Canadian Secondary School

arjun.batra@canadiansecondaryschool.ca
Office: (705)716-2021
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